

A Welcoming Place

March 11, 2020 • 6:30-8:00 PM St. Luke's Church, East Greenwich



Our next meeting of A Welcoming Place will be March 11th, from 6:30–8:00PM in East Greenwich. If you are concerned about someone struggling with substance use/abuse this meeting is intended to offer a brief respite and much needed support. In addition, each session will also feature a local resource which might provide another tool in your kit.



A Welcoming Place is sponsored by the East Greenwich Drug Program and The Interfaith Counseling Center, Hope to see you there.

- Bob Houghtaling

Bob Houghtaling at 401-230-2246 or rhoughtaling2@verizon.net Christine King at 401-595-4809 or cking@interfaithrl.org.